
 
CCAC Members and Friends  

  
The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee Meeting 

will be held 

 Wednesday, October 19, 2011 

7PM to 9PM 
At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room 

18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351 
 

  
(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road) 

CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, 
FREE OF CHARGE.  THIS WILL BE THE MOST INFORMATIVE MEETING OF THE YEAR 

  
The LA COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR’s OFFICE will present 
What Can Be Done When Your Property Tax Assessment  

EXCEEDS THE CURRENT VALUE OF YOUR HOME 
 and other services they provide  

 SANTA CLARITA PLANNING DEPT.  
Will present the LYONS CORRIDOR PLAN  

and how this program will be expanded to other parts of the city 
  

Learn what is happening on the Golden Valley Road HWY 14 Bridge Widening Project 
  

Update on the CHLORIDE ISSUE and it’s potential to having fees raised to $600 per year per 
Single Family Dwelling will be presented along with WHAT YOU CAN DO to prevent it  

  
Hear an analysis of the recent LMD PROPERTY OWNER ELECTION: 

Was the plan to manipulate the outcome by how the election was conducted? 
Was the intent of having Property Owners vote on assessments circumvented?  

Is FRIENDLY VALLEY going to pay this new assessment? 
What is in the future for this LMD District? 

  
  Plus Canyon Country Kudos, And much more …… 

   
So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends. 

I hope to see you there, Because, "Together We Can Make A Difference"  
Alan J. Ferdman 

Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee, 661 713-9344  
  

Missed Last Month’s CCAC Meeting? 
Visit www.canyoncountryadvisor.com for links to presentation videos  

  
Remember … You can 

meet us before the CCAC Meeting for dinner at the Moose Lodge.  
Homemade Pizza will be available starting at 6PM. 

  


